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Greetings!
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Special Visitors Come to Help Us
 
Our yearly visits from the dentist occurred last week. We are so grateful that
Dr. Shapiro and his staff come to Kindercottage to see us. It makes it so
convenient for parents as most then do not have to take time off work to take
their child to the dentist. Some of us need a bit of help to see the dentist but
others are brave and see the dentist on our own.

Thank you to the dental professionals who help us!! 
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Employees of Starbucks of St. Louis, MO came to visit, to do some work
for us and to play with us. Thanks Melissa and Cassidy for coming to see
us!

  

Adopt a child for Christmas
 
If you have adopted a Kindercottage child for Christmas, please have your
gifts to us by December 10 if at all possible. We want the parents to wrap
the gifts so please bring them unwrapped. Thank you so much for all you
do for us. If you have something else that you would like to donate to us at
Christmas time, such as food or monetary gifts, please feel free to do so
and know that it is ALWAYS appreciated.

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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